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A Busy Time!  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

    

 

In this week’s newsletter I will be telling you a little bit more about the 
upcoming events in school. 
This week, our School Councillors have launched a festive cake bake - they 
would like the theme to be ‘Gingerbread’ but if that’s not your thing, they 
would welcome any entries with a festive theme. House point prizes are up for 
grabs: 300 for the winner, 200 for 2nd place and 100 for 3rd place. All entries 
will be judged on ‘most festive.’ It’s free to enter so if you would like to donate 
your cake to be sold at the end of the day for the children’s school fund, please 
let the teacher know. Cakes need to be in on Friday 8th December for judging -
good luck! 
After the success of last year, the PTA’s ‘Elf-ridges’ is returning this year. This is 
a chance for your child to buy small, pocket-money gifts for family/friends with 
all profits going into the PTA fund for the children. Your child should have 
brought a letter home today telling you more about this event which is taking 
place on the 11th and 12th December. 
Elf day, on the 19th December, is a fun day in school where children are invited 
to dress as an elf and take part in fun and games throughout the day. There will 
be an elf-themed lunch and also the chance to buy tickets to play the games 
and buy goodies from the stalls in the hall. You will receive a letter very soon 
via Ping to tell you more about this day too.  
The Grinch day is our last day, 21st December. Children can wear GREEN or 
simply wear their favourite Christmas outfit or jumper.  They will all be 
watching a version of The Grinch (if you don’t want your child to watch the film 
please let their teacher know) and enjoying hot chocolate and cookies. There is 
no charge for this event - it’s just for fun!  
To help us generate some prizes for our stalls we are having non-uniform days 
for the next 3 weeks: 
Friday 1st December: Bring a donation of a teddy or £1. 
Friday 8th December: Bring a chocolate donation or £1. 
Thursday 14th December: Bring a cake donation or £1. 
See the back of today’s newsletter for our next MALALA House challenge! 
 

Have a great weekend everyone, 

Mrs E Williams 

 

Bewseylodge_primary@sch.warrington.gov.uk 

One of our lovely Year 5 children 
has been to the School Councillors 
this week to ask for their help with 
raising some much needed 
donations for our local dog/cat 
shelter. She has already generated 
lots of donations in her own time 
but is now asking for our help. She 
is asking for donations of: blankets, 
bedding, newspaper, food, 
toys...anything you think they 
could use at the shelter.  The 
donation box is located at the main 
entrance. Let’s help this kind-
hearted young lady make a 
difference to animals without a 
home this Christmas.  
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Star of the week award winners 
 

Nursery - Callum 

Nursery - Eymen 

Red - Omar H                      

Orange - Harlie 

Yellow - Tommy 

Green - Hunter M 

Blue - Daniel                         

Purple - Dannisha 

Silver - Sauda                       

Gold - Beshdar                 

Diamond - Scarlett S                     

Jade - Lucas B 

Sapphire - Natan                

Topaz - Adan 

Opal - Jace                              

Emerald - Isabelle 

Amethyst - Aminah 

        

Congratulations to Alfie J & Jessica J-P who have both 
been awarded their pen licences.  

Well Done Everyone! 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Malala House 
Can you make a star 

STAR? 
We want to fill our entrance hall with  

      stars to celebrate this most wonderful time 

of the year. 

Our challenge is to create a ‘star-themed’ piece 

of art. It might be a decorated star, it may be a 

piece of artwork like a drawing or a painting? It 

could be something made from textiles, 3-d or 

digital – the choice is yours just make it  

BOLD & BEAUTIFUL! 

Entries need to be in on Monday 4th December 

Selection box & house point prizes for the top 3! 

  

 

Urgent:  

All parents/carers need to be set up to 
receive communication via School Ping. 
You will be missing important 
information without this, including 
letters and permission slips. If you need 
your login details printing please 
contact the school office. Thank you. 
 

Polite reminders:  

 

 Please continue to send your child in to school 
wearing their PE kit on their class PE day. 

 The school day starts at 8.45am. Children should be in 
their classrooms ready to start learning by this time. 

School Meals: Please ensure that all outstanding Parent 
Pay debts are cleared and remain this way every day. 

 School Meals are £2.60 per day and MUST be paid for in 
advance (KS2 only)  

 

Little Links… 

Please remember to complete a registration form before 
your child attends little links (before or after school) 
even if they are only going to be attending once. The 
forms are available at the office, thank you.  

 

mailto:Bewseylodge_primary@warrington.gov.uk

